

AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY FORM

MEETING DATE: 8/25/25

PREPARED BY: Vanessa Verdun-Morris

AGENDA ITEM CONTENT: Library Card Design Contest Winners & Library Card Sign-up Month

AGENDA ITEM SECTION: Presentations

BUDGETED AMOUNT: 0 FUNDS REQUESTED: 0

FUND:

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

Library Card Sign-Up Month, held each September, is a national campaign by the American Library Association to promote the importance of library cards and access to library services. Originally a back-to-school effort for kids, it now highlights the lifelong value of libraries for all ages. This year, the Madison Heights Public library will debut two new cards designed by local teen artists, selected by popular vote through the Library Card Design Contest.

RECOMMENDATION:

Library Director Vanessa Verdun-Morris requests City Council recognize Lillianna Louwers and Chloe Brown as winners of the Library Card Design Contest while proclaiming September 2025 as Library Card Sign-up Month.